
 

    
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Zoom Calls Continue in Popularity 

The club started 2023 with the first party of the year as Wylie & Rita invited the club 
to their beautiful home for a Friendsgiving Party hosted by Wylie, Rita, Paul and 
Londa. The group feasted on an amazing spread of turkey, Italian beef, a special 
dish from Paul, green beans, carrots, dressing, vegetables, cheeses and crackers 
trays, mashed potatoes, cranberries, rolls, butter and a sweet selection of deserts
and various goodies.  When the weather finally gave us a sunny opening in 
February, the group drove their Corvettes to Cammack Station for the usual “I ate 
too much” funfest. Later the Bowron’s and Lapham’s took a sunny drive to Red 
Robin for a delicious lunch. In March, the Sprague’s finally were able to get their 
beautiful Black 70th Anniversary Convertible from City Chevy in Charlotte. Randy & 
Sherry John & Ruth and Charlie all stayed at Jim and Shelly's house in Mooresville. 
Randy traded in his red C7 Z06 for the new C8, and after getting the new C8 along 
with the luggage package the group headed back to Mooresville for some of 
Shelly's famous cooking. 

Winter and Spring Club Activities 
 

     Virtual Zoom Meetings 
The virtual zoom meetings will 
continue throughout 2023, to 
make it easy to plan events 
and stay informed. 

 VFW Breakfasts & TopGolf 
 

   Corvettes of Central Indiana  
                                   

The daily men’s zoom calls were predicted to 
diminish over time, but as it turns out they have 
become an open chatroom source of spirited 
discussions, event planning, and marital counseling
services.  Everyone seems to enjoy them according 
to most men interviewed.  

 

The bi-weekly Saturday VFW breakfasts are 
great fun get togethers for both the men 
and women.  Top golf has been spotty with 
the cold weather but will likely convert to 
normal golf as warmer temps greet us in late 
spring. 
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